
                        
             
                      

Have Questions?                                                                                               www.cenpatico.com 
Call us at 1-866-534-5976 

 

 

December 10, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Provider, 
 
Effective October 5, 2015, all behavioral health providers interested in joining the Cenpatico 
network will need to initiate the credentialing and contracting process by visiting 
www.cenpatico.com.  Once on the website, under the “Providers” tab, choose your state and 
then click on the “Join Our Network” tab, complete the form and submit all necessary 
documents.  
 
In addition, CAQH (Council for Affordable Quality Healthcare) registration is required in order to 
be considered for participation in the Cenpatico Network for individual and group providers.   
 
On the CAQH website, all provider information should be current and in an active status.  
Providers must allow Cenpatico access to their information and must update their information 
regularly.  Please include your Certificate of Insurance and W-9 on the CAQH website.   If a 
provider’s information is not current, or if Cenpatico cannot access the provider’s information, 
Cenpatico will not proceed with the credentialing process.   
 
If you are not registered, please complete the registration process online at www.caqh.org. 
Thank you for your interest in partnering with Cenpatico. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Network Management Team 
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